
 SELF-EVIDENT 
 

When I sit back and think about ministry, life, family, bills, friends, struggles, BILLS, ups, downs, 
BILLS…😂  there is no way anyone can tell me that God doesn’t bless the faithful.  Please allow 
me to be real and raw for a moment.  After 3+ years of this, there are days that I think, “ I can’t do 
this anymore”.  Too many times, (God forgive me), I’ve said “I quit”, or “that’s it! I’m done!!!”.  Then 
God does that cool Fatherly thing, where I get “semi-whacked” in the back of the head 😂  and He 
tells me, “Son, when have I EVER failed you?”  He never has.  I constantly have to remember that 
he blesses faithfulness, not successes.  Do you realize that your prayers are SOOO important for 
me/us/my family in those times of need?  I feel ‘em, I know ‘em, and thank GOD I receive ’em!  
THIS brings me JOY, LIFE, and more inner resolve to continue this journey of reaching America and 
beyond with the Gospel and Liberty.  
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You know what keeps me going?  When I receive a text at 
10:30 at night, (7 months after preaching at a Patriot 
weekend event) asking, “what do I have to do to get 
saved? Both my wife and I need Jesus, and we thought of 
asking you…” Things like this puts all those struggles into 
perspective. We’ve come to the conclusion that it’s not 
always the perfect vision, the perfect message, or the 
perfect plan that God uses, sometimes it’s simply being 
available for Him to use you no matter where you are or 
what you’re doing. 


I’ve met so many people that have seen us on our Youtube, 
Facebook, and/or Instagram posts, and they always 
comment on the passion, and love they feel from the 
issues we speak on.  THIS gives me more vision!  People 
ask frequently, “what’s the vision for Self-Evident?”  I often 
wonder, why can’t the vision be as simple as, “to reach as 

many souls as possible 
before God calls us 
home!”?  Why does it 
have to be a cookie cutter 
answer?  I can tell you 
that 2018’s vision came 
with many changes such 
as, the Podcast, (wasn’t in the plan), Pastoring, 
(DEFINITELY wasn’t in the plan), and being a 
keynote speaker nationally for Homeschool 
conventions.  But that’s our reality!  God definitely expands us and 
gives us the power to do these things and more! 


Why did I write this?  To tell you that if this got accomplished 
without perfectly planing for it - what can God do next year?  


You want to know why we need your support?  


At the end of every year, we always begin to ask God what He is 
wanting for the upcoming year, what His heart is for the people 
He’s called us to reach, etc.…and without fail, He has always given 
us a vision that stretches our faith and also our resources. 2019 is 
no different. Below is our area of needs and we are asking you to 
come along side of us and sow into this field, in the manner you 
feel led to.
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Don’t we look like a 
“happy” family??? 
LOL! 😂  

The pulpit they gave me at the 
Patriot Summit in April.  Honored to 
be the guest Pastor those 3 days!



We have 4 things we are needing support for, for right now and for the coming year. 

•Travel budget for 2019 - estimating $5000 per quarter.  
Much of our General budget gets used up in this area, 
taking away other resources the will help grow the 
ministry.  This estimate covers our airfare or gas, hotels, 
meals, etc. for when we are on the road. 


•Hiring part time person - $15,000. This person will play 
a major role for us in 2019. This person will do all of our 
filming, editing, and graphic as well as smaller tasks like 
quickbooks, social media, and website updates.


•Editing computer -  $1,200  Many of you know that we 
have started a weekly podcast. Currently, we are editing 
all our videos, podcasts, and graphics on the same 
computer Massey uses when he travels. This has made is 
difficult to get work done when he is on the road doing 
events and difficult when Massey, Cari, and/or Mike need 
to work simultaneously. 


•Camera for podcast/filming - $2500 - We will be doing 
a lot more quality filming of our podcast and messages in 
2019. Last year, one of our closest supporters donated a 
professional camera for us to use for filming. Now to 
accomplish the type of videos, and podcast we are 
wanting to generate, we will need one more camera. 


If you would like to support with a year end contribution to either cover one of these areas or donate 
towards one of these areas, please either go to our website at theselfevidenttruth.com click on the 
donate tab, or call Cari at 612-237-6798. Thank you so much for your continued support!
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Merry Christmas!!!

http://theselfevidenttruth.com/

